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There is a Parent/Teacher 
Association meeting to-
night at Tonopah Middle 
School at 6:00 PM. Please 
consider coming to this 
meeting because many 
end-of the-year events will 
be discussed.  

Visitor Badges 
are required 
whenever you 
visit our school 
campus during 
school hours.  

Visitor Badges 
are obtained in 
the office. 
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Eighth grade students at Tonopah 
Middle School are participating in a 
fundraiser! They will be selling a 
variety of See’s Candy that can be 
ordered from Tonopah Middle 
School students but we will also 
have order forms in the office. 
Many of the options have a spring 
theme. The proceeds are going 
back to Middle School Students. If 
you have any questions about it, 
please talk to Mrs. Bridgman or call 
the office. The final day to order is 
March 17th. 

Spring Fundraiser 

Please Yield! 

There is a yield sign on Idaho 
Circle by the school that is some-

times being overlooked. Please 
be aware that in the mornings 

and the afternoons students are 
present! 



Friday, March 17th is a day that 
many people will wear green! 

Some people believe that if you 
see someone who is not  

wearing green on St. Patrick’s 
Day, they should be pinched.  
Since on Fridays we also wear 
red for Spirit Day, students can 
choose to do either. If a student 
chooses to wear red instead of 

green, there will be no  
pinching! 



 
 

March 
15, 22, 29  Students out 
  at 2:00 
16  5th Grade Field 
  Trip 
17  Hammer Bucks 
22  Minimal Day 
  Students out @ 
  11:15 
22  Parent/Teacher 
  Conferences @ 
  12:00 PM-6:00 PM 
23  Deadline to order 
  yearbooks 
24  No School :: 
  Family Day 

 
**EVERY FRIDAY IS  

HAMMER SPIRIT DAY!** 

Principal’s Corner 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Today is the first day of the 

last quarter of the school 

year! We are very busy at 

this time of year with a lot 

of end-of-year assessments. 

It is incredibly important 

that your child get an ade-

quate amount of sleep and 

eat breakfast each day.  

Encourage your child to fin-

ish the year as strong as pos-

sible! 

 

Enjoy the rest of your week, 

 

 

Mr. Moore 
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TES Penny War 
Tonopah Elementary School 

Student Council will be having a 

penny war from March 8th-

22nd! The rules have changed 

from past years. The money 

jars will be placed in the office 

and students can come in  

before or after school to put 

their coins or dollars in! Silver 

coins take away from pennies 

and bills! All money goes to  

Tonopah Salvation Army! 

**Attendance** 
Students are at risk of being marked truant when a call 
or written note from a parent/legal guardian is not pre-
sented to the school within three (3) days of an ab-
sence. The definition of an absence includes: a partial 
or full day absent from school. These types of absences 
can all be marked truant if contact from the parent/
legal guardian is not made within the allowed time lim-
it. If you are taking your child out of school for a trip, 
you need to fill out the pre-arranged absence forms and 
return them to the office at least 2 days before the trip 
or the absences are unexcused. These forms may be 
picked up in the office or printed off from our school 
website. 

Parent/Teacher  
Conferences 

 
A note went home last week 
about upcoming confer-
ences. We will be having 
parent/teacher conferences 
on Wednesday, March 22nd 
from 12:00 PM - 6:30 PM. 
Please plan on attending as 
the year is winding down. 
Most conferences are not 
scheduled by the teacher. 
There will be chairs set up 
outside of the classrooms for 
you to wait on if the teacher 
is with another parent when 
you get there. If you have 
any questions regarding con-
ferences, please ask your 
child’s teacher or check with 
the office. 


